
Justification for No-Material/Non-substantive Change Request

The Department is submitting this no material/non-substantive change request because the CHIP 
Model Notice has been translated into Spanish, and the Department is providing the Spanish 
language version to the public as an alternative to the existing, previously approved, English 
language version.


